

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE NSW TAXI INDUSTRY

5 February 2010

Mr Reg Kermode Chairman and CEO Cabcharge Australia Ltd PO Box 700 Paddington NSW 2021

Dear Mr Kermode

Inquiry into the NSW Taxi industry

As you are aware, the Select Committee conducted three days of public hearings this week as part of its inquiry into the NSW Taxi Industry. During the hearings, a number of comments were made about the Cabcharge Group's role in the NSW taxi industry. Copies of the relevant uncorrected transcripts are attached.

The Committee resolved to draw your attention to the evidence and invite you, or an officer of the Cabcharge Group Australia, to respond to these comments at a hearing, on a date to be determined.

Given the short time frame for the Committee's inquiry, I would appreciate your advice as to your availability to attend a Committee hearing by **Thursday 11 February 2010**. The Committee Director, Ms Rachel Simpson can be contacted on (02) 9230 2898 or Rachel.simpson@parliament.nsw.gov.au if you have any further questions or wish to discuss the Committee's invitation.

Yours sincerely

Hon John Ajaka MLC

Committee Chair